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Capital Budget Monitoring Report Quarter 3

The Panel:

1. thanks the Cabinet Member for Finance, Property and Assets and the Chief Executive for attending, presenting their report and answering questions and

1. acknowledges the significant spend on Worden Hall, the McKenzie Arms Site and other projects that will be reflected in the fourth quarter’s report. 

